DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY AND GEOPHYSICS

MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
CAMBRIDGE 39, MASSACHUSETTS

1 April 1958

Mr. Thomas H. Raddall
Liverpool, Nova Scotia
Canada

Dear Mr. Raddall:

You have doubtless received many congratu-
latory letters about your book "The Path of Destiny",
and I want to add my warmest compliments for a fine
book, useful to all interested in the history of Canada.

As visiting professor at St. Francis
Xavier University in Nova Scotia, I am giving a course
of lectures during April and May on the history of
exploration and of geological investigations in British
Columbia, Washington, Oregon and California from early
days to the present. Your chapters 20 to 24 have been
a great help in preparing the lectures on the explorations
before 1812, and I take this opportunity of thanking you
most cordially.

S ncerelﬁ\yqurs,

Walter L. Whitehead
WIW /1
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